
Stephen Palmer 
Management Analyst 

Barry Township 
County of Pine 

State of Minnesota 

August 15, 2000 

Municipal Boundary Adjustments 

RE: Proposed Boundary Adjustment 

Dear Mr. Palmer : 

REC D 
MM v AUG 18 2000 

MBA Docket Number A- 6262 Proposed Annexation to the City of Hinckley. 
(43.43 Acres) 

In light of the agreement made with the City of Hinckley, The Board of Barry 
Township hereby withdraws it's objection to the Annexation. 

~ALR._o..f__.LQ../TU~ 
Theresa Ausmus/Cierk 




